## YOUNGMINDS

Fourth Floor, India House, 45 Curlew Street, London SE1 2ND 020 7089 5050 • ymenquiries@youngminds.org.uk

Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Wolverhampton WV6 8XL

Supporter Reference: 112124

06 January 2020

Dear all at Woodthorne Primary School,

## Thank you

Thank you to everyone at Woodthorne Primary School so much from YoungMinds for taking part in #HelloYellow this World Mental Health Day! By getting involved, you've raised vital funds and shown children and young people that they're not alone with their mental health.

Your amazing donation of £242.35 will make an enormous difference. Because despite the progress that has been, there is still much work to be done. Too many young people still feel ashamed to open up about how they feel, and support is often too hard to find. Together, we're changing this. We're there for parents when they have nowhere else to turn. We empower professionals on the front line of the crisis. We give young people a stronger voice. We're fighting for young people's mental health.

Raising awareness for young people's mental health does not just have to be a one-day event: there are loads of things you can do at school. For regular free tips, ideas and resources why not sign up to our 360 Schools Community here: https://youngminds.org.uk/youngminds-professionals/360-schools/, and why not put #HelloYellow 2020 in your diary now by signing up here: https://youngminds.org.uk/contact-us/sign-up-for-hellovellow/.

Without your help we would not be able to make an impact to the lives of children, young people and their families affected by mental health issues across the UK. On behalf of everyone we support, thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Thomas, Chief Executive

Your details will only ever be used by YoungMinds – we will never give your details to a third party to use for their own purposes. We regularly update our privacy policy to keep your data safe, you can see our policy here: https://youngminds.org.uk/our-policies/privacy-policy/. You can unsubscribe at any time by contacting us at: ymenquiries@youngminds.org.uk

